
JOHN McILWAINE RIP 
 
The Independent Commission for the Location of Victims’ Remains (ICLVR) wishes 
to express its regret on the untimely death of John McIlwaine and to convey its 
deepest sympathy to his family. 
 
John worked in the Department of Archaeological Sciences at the University of 
Bradford and was a consultant to the ICLVR since 2006.  He led the teams of 
archaeologists that recovered the remains of Danny McIlhone in 2008 and Charlie 
Armstrong in 2010.  John was a tower of strength to the ICLVR and his great 
knowledge, experience and dedication made a huge contribution to our work. 
 
His untimely death is a great loss to the ICLVR and will be keenly felt also by his 
friends, colleagues and the families of the Disappeared.  It is, however, an even 
greater loss to his wife and family to whom we extend our heartfelt condolences. 
 
May he rest in peace. 


